
Notice of Reporting Requirement Not Met

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

[ ] was required to develop and submit an initial service line 

inventory including all service lines connected to the public water distribution system 

and describe the materials of those service lines. Our system failed to submit an initial 

inventory of service lines to the Nebraska Department of Environment and Energy by 

October 16, 2024. 

Although this situation does not create a risk to public health, as our customers you 

have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct the situation.  

What should I do? 

There is nothing you need to do at this time. You do not need to boil your water or take 

other actions.  

What is being done? 

For more information, please contact   name of contact at    phone number
or [e-mail/

*Please share this information with all the other people who drink this

water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for

example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).

You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies

by hand or mail.*

This notice is being sent to you by  WS Name

ID# 

Date distributed: _______.
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